
Feedback Request for Technology Pilot 

Program 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As a valued participant in our Technology Pilot Program, 

your insights and experiences are crucial for our continued improvement and success. 

We kindly request your feedback regarding the program. Your thoughts on the technology, the 

implementation process, and your overall experience will greatly assist us in evaluating the pilot 

and making necessary adjustments. 

Please take a few moments to complete the attached feedback form. Your responses will be kept 

confidential and will only be used for program evaluation purposes. 

Thank you for your participation and support. We truly appreciate your time and effort in helping 

us enhance our technology offerings. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


